
   
    

   

           

           
      

           
            

   

               
          

American Rescue Plan (ARP), 
Student Emergency Assistance Awards -

June 30, 2021 Report 

This report contains information that is required by the U.S. Department of Education. 

Hamline University received a supplemental award to its CARES Act, HEERF student funding 
(84.425E) of $3,485,600 on May 19, 2021. 

President Miller signed and the University submitted a Certification and Agreement document for 
HEERF I (CARES Act), which continues as the University’s commitment to spend these funds in 
accordance with HEERF terms. 

As of June 30, 2021, the University is currently completing a plan to distribute these funds to 
students in accord with federal guidelines, including prioritizing students with exceptional financial 
need. 

For additional information contact the Dean of Students Office: 

deanofstudents@hamline.edu, 651-523-2421. 
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